
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
June 21, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Patrick Fitzgerald 
City of Dumas 
155 E. Waterman 
Dumas, AR  71639 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0033987, AFIN 21-00045 
 Deficient Discharge Monitoring Reports 
 
Dear Mr. Fitzgerald: 
 
The Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) submitted for the February 2012, March 
2012, and April 2012 Monitoring Periods, Discharge Numbers 001A have been received 
by the Department.  Upon review, I noticed the parameter values for Dissolved Oxygen 
(INST MIN, mg/L) were not submitted.  Submittal of the missing parameter values is 
required.   
 
I have included a copy of each DMR in question clearly marked as “Corrected Copy” 
with the missing parameters highlighted.  Submit two legible copies of the corrected 
DMRs with original signatures and dates on at least one copy.  The corrected DMRs 
should be received by the Department by July 5, 2012.  
 
Department records indicate new DMRs with the Dissolved Oxygen parameter were 
distributed to your facility on February 13, 2012.  If you did not receive those DMRs 
please contact me immediately so they may be redistributed.  Thank you for your 
attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions feel free to contact me at 501-
682-0632 or you may e-mail me at bolenbaugh@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jason Bolenbaugh 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 


